Turisk, Michael
L. o

From: paul rising <taracustom@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 9:04 AM
To: Turisk, Michael

Subject: Robbin Place Appeal

Michael,

I've received your notice City Clerk has confirmed the appeal date with City Council as September 27 at
1pm.

I have a trip planned one year ago that is taking me out of country for three weeks starting on
September 27th at 7am in the morning.

I respectfully ask that you move the appeal date to October 25th when I am back in the country.

Thank you

Paul Rising

Tara Custom Homes

0:(719) 488-8651

c:(719) 499-0272

taracustom @yahoo.com
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